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March 19, 1957

Mr. Walter F. O'Malley
Dodgertown
Vero Beach, Florida

Dear Walter:

That was an impressive lot of clippings that I got from you
today. I have examined them with a great deal of interest.

Charlie Mylod is away for a week and will not be back in town
until next Monday. I will hold the clippings and then get in
touch with him and have a talk with him. I think it is import-
ant that he absorb some of the enthusiasm that is shown in Los
Angeles -- particularly an editorial. I can not identify the pa-
per that it comes from,

I will see that the clippings are returned to your office after
Mylod has examined them.,

Mylod told me that he would keep me in daily touch about the
negotiations with Madigan-Hyland, both on his part and on the
part of the Mayor's committee. They were to have met some-
time this week, but now I suppose Mylod will not get together
with them until next week. Any delay is to be regretted.

It is true that the whole general attitude has changed a great
deal. The story about Abe Stark now being fervently for the
stadium aroused a lot of comment. There continues to be a
few who still snipe at the whole idea, but I am certain that the
stadium is now really on the way.

Yesterday a Martin Snyder, who said he was the producer of
the television presentation "Do It Now, " every Saturday after-
noon, called me. It was suggested by someone at City Hall
that he talk with me about the status of the entire matter.
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Sincerely,
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P.S. - In Rome the other day Vice President Nixon met a
priest from Brooklyn at the American College, He told the
priest that the Dodgers were going to move to Los Angeles.

He spoiled the priest's day. ‘7_
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